
Topic 
 

In topic this week, we shall begin to look at Mayan 
farming and compare it to Ancient Egyptian farming 

and modern-day farming. 

Year 6 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Another week has flown by but the children have been 
busy taking part in the NSPCC workshops, completing 

their Mayan Statues in Art (please see here) and 
completing their games using Scratch which they could 

show you online also. 
 

Next week is of course the last of the half term so 
please have a relaxing week when it comes. 

 
Jewellery  

 
As stated in the termly letter and Miss Green’s most 

recent newsletter, jewellery should be kept to a 
minimum with a single pair of stud earrings. 

Necklaces, rings, ankle bracelets, hooped earrings 
should all stay at home. This also includes any Smart 

watches (i.e. the ability to record or take pictures) 
that may have been bought for Christmas.  

This also includes acrylic nails which some of the 
children have been wearing into school.  

 

Reading / Fluency Practice 
 

Anytime spent reading and discussing books, or 
completing some operation examples as per the letter 

we sent out at the end of last term would be hugely 
beneficial. 

 

Forest School 
We are going to Forest School this week.  

We have organised it for Tuesday 13th February so 
please can the children come Forest School ready with 

arms and legs covered and a change of shoes is 
required especially with the current weather 

conditions. 

Reading 
We are more than happy for children to bring in books 

from home but a name in them would be helpful.  
We will visit the library on a Friday if your child 

continues to read books from there. 

English 
 

In English this week we shall be combining our topic 
and English sessions looking to explain how chocolate 

is made. 
 
 

PE Sessions 
 

Currently the children need to have their PE kits in 
school all of the time but our scheduled PE days are on 

Monday and Thursday.  
If we can encourage children to have their earrings out 

on these days, and any long hair will need to be tied 
back. 

PLEASE BRING A CHANGE OF SHOES FOR THURSDAYS! 

Science 

 

This week in Science we shall be going to the Forest to 

make bread taking into account reversible/irreversible 

changes. 

 
 

Maths 
 

In Maths this week, we shall be investigating 
coordinates, how to translate and reflect shapes. 

Communication 
Please do contact us if any issues creep up or you need 
clarification on something, please feel free to contact 

myself, Mr Smith (Panda Class Teacher) or Mrs 
Freeman (Tree Kangaroo Class Teacher). 

 
Mr Smith – dsmith@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Freeman – cfreeman@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk  
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